
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Mayer, Doug <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/22/2014 11:42:18 AM 
Subject: DSS Audits

Good afternoon,

William Bray indicated that all counties are either in-compliance or there is a report in draft form where the audit has 
been completed, but the report has not been published or transmitted yet. We have copies of every county's most 
recently completed audit.

There are 42 counties with timely, published, evaluations. Two counties -  Jasper and Chester -  are due for 
evaluations this month. There are four counties -  Dorchester, Lee, Fairfield, and Kershaw -  that are past-due for 
evaluations, but DSS indicates that data collection is complete and the report is in draft form. The department will be 
sending the drafts over, not for release but for verification.

Thank you,

Josh

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c) 
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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